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State Senator Owen H. Johnson (4th Senate District, Babylon), Chairman of the Finance

Committee, recently joined officials from TII Network Technologies and other elected

officials in cutting the ribbon at the company’s new 25,000 square-foot headquarters at the

Heartland Center in Edgewood near the Deer Park Train Station. TII is a leader in developing

and manufacturing advanced network technology solutions for the telecommunications

industry. The new facility will house the Company’s corporate headquarters, state-of-the-art

research and development center and product demonstration rooms, as well as light quick



turn manufacturing capabilities.

Pictured, from left to right, are: Islip Town Supervisor Philip Nolan; TII Network Founder

and Chairman Emeritus Alfred J. Roach; Senator Owen H. Johnson; TII Network President

Kenneth Paladino; TII Network Directors James R. Grover and Lawrence Fodrowski and TII

Network Executive Vice President and Director Martin Pucher.


